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PLANNING BOARD 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
The regularly scheduled Planning Board meeting for  
Tuesday, July 16, 2019 has been cancelled.  The next regularly 
scheduled meeting for the Planning Board will be  
Tuesday, August 20, 2019. 
 
        
Theresa Snyder 
Planning Board Clerk 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


